
From: deville [mailto:danaandjan@knology.net] 
Sent: Tue 8/10/2010 12:03 PM 
To: Kooiker Sam; Elkins Marcia 
Cc: Kroeger Ron; Costello Aaron; Hadcock Deb 
Subject: Re: 34 St Patrick Street-Roof 

To Whom it may concern, 
It is our intention to appeal the violation that has been made against our property at 34 St. Pat. 
What is our next step? 
  
Thank-you, 
DeVilles 
 
 


